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This week in Reading, the students will listen to, read, and discuss the story Two Bad Ants by Chris Van Allsburg. The students will really enjoy this animal fantasy.  In this type of story, animals are represented as people who can talk, live in houses, have feelings, or lead lives similar to human lives.  We will be using this story to help us learn about point of view.  Please ask your child to tell you about the two bad ants and their dangerous adventure.  The vocabulary words for the story include crystal, disappeared, discovery, goal, journey, joyful, scoop, and unaware.  Your child should understand the meaning of these words. The comprehension skill for this week’s story is Point of View.  The students will use illustrations and text features to develop an understanding of the characters’ point of view. 
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In Language Arts/Writing, the students learned about nouns and verbs, and will now be learning about Subjects and Predicates. Additionally, using the information they have learned about a writer’s point of view, the students will apply this knowledge and begin writing narrative stories from their point of view.  The students also continue to work on grammar through Daily Oral Language (DOL) practice work. 
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In Math, the class takes timed Mad Minutes, so please have your child practice multiplication facts at home.  We continue working on Eureka Math. Our lessons now are on Measurement. The students have been introduced to units of grams and kilograms along with liters. Please encourage your child to visit the link Pathblazers for additional math help.  
[image: image6.wmf]In Social Studies, the students are learning about Communities. We’ve learned about various landforms, natural resources, climate, and natural hazards.  We discussed how people adapt in their communities. We will be learning about our state next and the various features found in it. 
 Thank You!  
I wanted to thank everyone who helped out and/or donated items to our Halloween party. The students had a great time, and it would not have been possible without you!            
Daily Herald News!
Hear the GREAT NEWS about
Big Hollow here:

Daily Herald Article
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REMINDERS:
11/10 – Veteran’s Day
11/14 – Stackapalooza (6 pm)

11/15 – Cup Stacking Tourney (3:15 pm)

11/16 – Parent Involvement Night (5 pm)

11/17 – Early Release Day
Check Take Home Folder, Empty, and Return
“If you can give your son or daughter only one gift, let it be enthusiasm”

~ Bruce Barton, author

Have a great week!
Mrs. Finn
